Tokyo, September 2015

Subject: CALL FOR APPLICATIONS

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are pleased to send you our new leaflet and brochure and request your cooperation in selecting promising candidates for our Master and Ph.D. programs.

Located in central Tokyo and sponsored by the Japanese government, the National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS) is a graduate school dedicated to educating future leaders in the public policy arena. It is one of the most international institutes in Japan and is designed to attract government officials from around the world.

GRIPS programs are taught entirely in English and offer promising early and mid-career professionals in the public sector and policy-oriented academia an opportunity to network and extend their knowledge in a wide range of topics concerning public policy and policy formulation. Scholarships are available for outstanding applicants.

We hope that you will encourage your most promising staff to apply for admission to our programs. Our programs start in October 2016. For application deadlines and procedures please refer to enclosed flier and the GRIPS website. Your kind consideration would be highly appreciated.

We look forward to receiving applications from excellent candidates from your organization.

Sincerely yours,

Professor Mikitaka Masuyama Vice President and Dean

National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies

For further details and inquiries; GRIPS Admissions Office

admissions@grips.ac.jp

http://www.grips.ac.jp/en/admissions/index/



Gateway to Global Leadership